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Recent News

Cross Country Carnival

Last week’s School Cross Country Carnival was a
fantastic day filled with energy, determination, and
school spirit. With great weather and enthusiastic
participation across all year levels, the event was a
true celebration of our students’ commitment to
health and fitness.

A big highlight of the day was the Year 12 BBQ,
which proved to be a crowd favourite. The delicious
food and great service added to the festive
atmosphere and helped fuel our runners and
supporters throughout the event.

A heartfelt thank you goes to the PDHPE staff,
whose hard work and careful planning ensured the
day ran smoothly and successfully. Their efforts
created an inclusive and enjoyable experience for all.
Well done to everyone who took part, we’re already
looking forward to the upcoming Athletics Carnival!
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STEAM Project Returns After a Successful Year

We are excited to announce the return of the STEAM project at J.J. Cahill Memorial High School
for another inspiring year! After the outstanding success of last year’s initiative, this year’s
program promises to be even more engaging and impactful for our students and wider school
community.

Last year's STEAM challenge brought together talented primary school students from Botany
Public School, Eastlakes Public School, Gardeners Road Public School, and Mascot Public
School. Working collaboratively, students designed and built solar-powered cars, an exciting task
that combined Industrial Arts, Science, and Visual Arts in a real-world learning experience.

We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our dedicated student mentors, who are
generously giving their time to support and guide the primary students throughout the program.
Their leadership and encouragement are playing a vital role in making this year’s project another
success.

This year, we look forward to continuing this tradition of excellence, innovation, and
collaboration. With new challenges and creative opportunities ahead, the STEAM project is set to
inspire the next generation of thinkers, makers, and leaders.

Stay tuned for updates as the 2025 STEAM project gets underway!
Upcoming Events

Big Night Out XX

Excitement is buzzing through the halls of the school as anticipation builds for the upcoming Big
Night Out, which is set to be a vibrant celebration of talent and culture. With musical
performances curated from all year groups, the stage is set to showcase the diverse musical
ability of the student body. Amidst the lively performances, there will be a BBQ run by staff and
students at intermission as families and friends gather to enjoy the evening and a P&C Raffle
with some amazing prizes to be won. This Big Night Out promises to be not just an evening of
entertainment, but a unifying celebration of the school's cultural tapestry and the talents within.
You can book tickets by following the QR code below. We look forward to seeing you there!

TICKETS AVAILABLE NOW!

29.05.2025
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